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Gelisa Lewis

From: Connect

Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 12:33 PM

To: Connect

Cc: Mark McGonigle; Patricia Tummer; Dennis Scott; Melinda Jensen; Andrew Beck; Theresa 

Nudell

Subject: CONNECT Fair IS OPEN in Prince George's County!!!!

Attachments: CONNECT Fair Dates and Locations 20150731a.pdf

Attention CONNECTors (especially Prince George's County AND surrounding Counties)... 

  

In just 15 minutes your people can get a good look at some of what CONNECT will have. Of course, they can 

stay longer if you want. The CONNECT Fairs are meant for ALL State Judiciary employees. Don't miss this 

opportunity to come see actual demonstrations of HR processes as they will look in CONNECT. Some of the 

great things we're showing include: 

• Time Sheets 

• Absence Requests 

• Changes to Personal Information (e.g., address, phone, emergency contact, etc.) 

• Performance Appraisals 

• Training Course Registration 

We are in the Bourne Wing of the Prince George's District Court (14735 Main St). Just look for the six foot 

CONNECT signs in the hall. The CONNECT Fair in Prince George's County IS STILL OPEN until 4:00pm today.   

  

Each and every State Judiciary employee will be impacted by CONNECT. Please make sure to take a few 

minutes out of your day to come see what CONNECT is all about. 

  

We will be in Baltimore County on Monday in the Circuit Court building. Attached is the full schedule of 

CONNECT Fairs and locations. Everyone who is a State employee of the Judiciary should do whatever they can 

to stop by a CONNECT Fair that is within a reasonable distance to them, even just for a little bit. 

  


